WROUGHTON
ACADEMIES
Lodrecerl

18" December 2019

SWIMMING LESSONS

Dear parents/carers,

The children in Year 5 Morpurgo will start swimming lessons on Tuesday 7" January
2020 at the Phoenix pool. The children will return to school in time for usual collection
and will be taken back to their classroom and dismissed from there in the usual way.

We will be travelling to the pool by coach to ensure we can maximise the swimming time
and avoid any bad weather. Children will swim weekly for approximately 8 to 10 weeks.

Would you please ensure that your child has the following:
(all clearly labelled with the child's name)

e Swimming costume or swimming trunks/short-swimming shorts (note
that boys will not be allowed to wear longer shorts such as:
surf/PE/football shorts.

o Towel

e Swimming hat (sold in school for £1.00)

Costumes must be one-piece. Earrings, watches and jewellery are also not permitted
in the pool.

If there are any problems or concerns relating to the swimming sessions, please do not
hesitate to contact the school.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Snelling
Deputy Headteacher
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18" December 2019

SWIMMING LESSONS

Dear parents/carers,

The children in Year 2 Rosen will start swimming lessons on Wednesday 8" January
2020 at the Phoenix pool. The children will return to school in time for usual collection
and will be taken back to their classroom and dismissed from there in the usual way.

We will be travelling to the pool by coach to ensure we can maximise the swimming time
and avoid any bad weather. Children will swim weekly for approximately 8 to 10 weeks.

Would you please ensure that your child has the following:
(all clearly labelled with the child’'s name)

e Swimming costume or swimming trunks/short-swimming shorts (note
that boys will not be allowed to wear longer shorts such as:
surf/PE/football shorts.

e Towel

e Swimming hat (sold in school for £1.00)

Costumes must be one-piece. Earrings, watches and jewellery are also not permitted
in the pool.

If there are any problems or concerns relating to the swimming sessions, please do not
hesitate to contact the school.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Snelling
Deputy Headteacher




